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I have welcomed just 2 new groups this year to date, one in Auburn, NY and one in 
Clifton Park, NY.

Here is a reminder of a simple outreach project: I would like to encourage every district 
and group to check with their local libraries on a yearly basis to see if they would like a 
donation of Al-Anon books, a subscription to The Forum magazine and a schedule of 
local meetings.

My Hudson Falls home group recently donated How Al-Anon Works; Opening Our 
Hearts, Transforming Our Losses; and a Forum Subscription to 2 local libraries, along 
with our schedules.  They were most happy to receive these and offered to put our 
meetings on their calendars. 

Thank you,

Gwenne R.


